
From: Lemmer, Lindsay
To: Cleveland, Julie
Subject: Alder feedback on item 21 tonight -- Re: 4/29/20 UDC Agenda
Date: Wednesday, April 29, 2020 2:39:22 PM

​Hi Julie,

I apologize for this being last minute, but I wanted to express my strong support of the most
recent designs for Veridian's Twin Homes for 6114 Driscoll Drive, agenda item #21 at UDC
tonight. The current iterations have a very attractive look and closely match the
neighboring homes. Additionally, this design was achieved while keeping the costs at a
reasonable level. Thus, these homes will provide an affordable option for folks wanting to buy
a home in the area and contribute to the kinds of "missing middle" housing that our city is in
great need of. 

I hope that UDC will be supportive of these designs. 

Thank you so much. I hope you are staying well.

Warmly,

Lindsay 

Lindsay Lemmer
District 3 Alder
she/her/hers
district3@cityofmadison.com 
Sign up for updates from the District 3 blog:
http://www.cityofmadison.com/Council/district3/blog/

From: Cleveland, Julie
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 9:08 PM
To: Lemmer, Lindsay
Subject: Automatic reply: 4/29/20 UDC Agenda
 
Hello,
 
Our offices are currently closed to the public. I will be checking voice mails and email
(preferred) throughout the day.
 
Stay healthy!
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